4th Avenue,

Joslin,
December 13, 1916.

Dear Sir,

In reply to yours recently received respecting
Dr. Southwood, I have to state that he holds the rank of
Captain in the A.I.F. and that he left Melbourne for
Europe on the Hospital ship Karoola on Saturday. He
is appointed to the staff of the ship for the present.
He volunteered for the front some two years ago with
the other students of his vear.

I regret that I have not replied earlier to
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Mr, Chas. R. Hodge,

Registrar Adelaide University.

your letter,.




